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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Our Year 7-9 students have started the 2019 school year in an extremely positive fashion. Our new Year 7 

students in particularly have transitioned to secondary schooling very efficiently and have been hard at 

work. They have adapted well to their new teachers and the demands of secondary school.  

Our Year 8 students have been also been working to consolidate their knowledge and skills from their first 

year of secondary school and have enjoyed their new responsibilities so far.  

Our Year 9 students are acclimatising to being the leaders of the College and a large number went 

through the arduous process of nominating and interviewing for the roles of College Captaincy. This week, 

along with the Year 4 and 6 students, nominations and interviews for house captaincy place were  

announced at year level assemblies. 

2019 has already produced some exciting results in sport. Our Year 8 girl’s volleyball team won the district 

round of competition and will now go on to play in the regional competition later in the term. 

It has been a very exciting beginning to 2019 and I look forward to all the events in the next few weeks. 

                   

Kind Regards,   

    

 

John Eskander 

Assistant Principal Year 7 & 9 

 

 


